
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

24th May 2024 
 
 
Pegasus Class Temporary Teaching Changes 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to inform parents that for term 6 only, Mr Clark, Pegasus 
class teacher, will be reducing his teaching days to three days a week, 
Monday – Wednesday.  
 
Teaching on Thursday and Friday will, in the main, be covered by Miss 
Horn, in preparation for her return from maternity leave in September.  
 
With regards 

 
 
Samantha Hodder 
Principal 
 

 


